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 Update on 2016-2017 Year End Closing 
 

      Mrs. Rachel Murphree 
     

  
 

Fiscal Year 2017 is completely closed out and our FETS report/transmission 
has been sent and accepted by MDE.  The following are reports (Budget to 
Actual Fund Statements) for final year end numbers for the Board to have, 
for informational purposes (not required), to see what will be subject to audit. 
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